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June 22, 1965

Mr. Carlos livera
Bureau For Latin American Agency
For International Development
Department Of State
Washington 25, D. Ce

Dear T-r. 'liver'a,

Sorry to have missed you this past week-end
in Corpus Christi, *exas, for I ¥d liked to
had spoken to you personally* Bv the time T
discovered you were in town it was too late,
because you had already left for Washingtod.
T hope your trip here was very successful.
TY. livera, since your phon n call shortly after
my personal interview with you and Mr. Ximenez
in lr. Hector Garcia's offices I haven't heard
anything one way or the other concerning my
applicntion. The opening under consideration
at the time WHS one with Naval Procurement.

As you recall, Er. livera, I am a graduate of
The University of Texas, School of Business
Administration® Majored in International Trade

I with Latin American Countries and minored in
'.cono li CS* A veteran of Horld War 11 and the

Korean War. Rave had approximately thirty years
experience meeting the public in the retail
grocer, line, and for the past fifteen wears have
been managing a grocery super market.
Would vou uleage inform me as to whether or not
m application is still being considereds I am
certainly interested in any present or future
onening which you feol best suited for mee

Hespectfully yours,

Osc: r Del Rio


